
 

December 10, 2021 
 
 

RE: LOOKING AHEAD TO THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of students at Westmount Avenue Public School: 
 
As you know, the new French Immersion JK to Grade 6 school on the Lasalle 
Secondary School site will not be ready for occupancy for September 1, 2022  
due to unanticipated delays in construction.  
 
As a result, Westmount Avenue Public School will remain open for September 2022. 
 
Current Grade 2 students will remain at Westmount Public School for Grade 3. 
Current Grade 3 students will attend Carl A. Nesbitt Public School for Grade 4. 
 
We will share an updated timeline on the new French Immersion JK to Grade 6 
school as the project progresses. Thank you for your ongoing patience. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Principal. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bruce Bourget 
Director of Education 


